.

December 12, 1938

The regular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was held
at the Y.M.C.A., on the above date. There were 19 members
present and President Evans presided.

The treasurer reportede=§$4.24, dues $1.25 leaving a bal=-
ance of=-$2.99.

Mr. I. C. Urban was elected to membership. The resign-
ation of Harry Lowe, as Vice President, was accepted with
regretse.

Election of officers for 1939 resulted in the following:
President, lr. Meckel; Vice President, Mrs.Farley; Treasurer,
Mr. Evans; Sales Manager, Ed. Viorrest; Secretary, Mr. Bauer.

Bills of §2 for notices and $l. to the Secretary for
postage was ordered paid.

It was then decided to have no meeting on December 26,
1928. The meeting then adjourned after which an auction was
held, which realized ($3.13 4 $3.46) making a total of §$6.59.

E. F. Bauer, Secretary

.



